
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 Wait, did I read that right?  

That’s right, no more chasing MR forms and no more need to complete multiple Monthly Reports 

to get your clients their benefits!  

Beginning in December 2015 all TAFDC households with earned income WILL NO LONGER 

NEED TO COMPLETE A MONTHLY REPORT FORM!  

So, what does this mean for us?   

DTA is now going to use the income reported by the client to determine the TAFDC grant 

prospectively for up to six months as well as to determine hours of participation for those clients!  

‘Blurb’ 6: The End of Monthly Reporting 

Stay tuned, next time we’re delving into the new Semiannual Cash Reevaluation process! 


